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To whom it may concern 

 

ZOE-M8x End of Life 

 

Dear valued customers, 

 

We regret to inform you that we have made the decision to discontinue the GNSS 

modules ZOE-M8Q, ZOE-M8B, and ZOE-M8G. This decision was made in response to 

the recent announcement by our core module supplier, TDK, that they will be 

discontinuing their production lines for this technology by the end of 2025. Due to the 

given aggressive production shutdown timeline, the production capacity and relatively 

long lead time, we have an imposed last time buy deadline of April 30th 2025. 

 

We are currently observing a significant decrease in demand for ZOE products, primarily 

because most customers have transitioned to our newer successor modules, MIA-M10Q 

and MIA-M10C. Given the remaining low demand for ZOE, we have decided not to switch 

this product to a new supplier, as this would need a significant investment as well as a 

significant effort for re-characterization and re-qualification. 

 

We understand this may cause some disruption, and we are committed to supporting 

you through this transition. Let us work together to minimize the impact. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 Kind regards 

  

 

 

 

Arnaud Le Lannic  

Director product management Consumer & Industrial Tracking GNSS   

u-blox AG 

Zürcherstrasse 68 

8800 Thalwil 

Switzerland 

Phone +41 41 560 2930 

Fax +41 44 722 7447 

info@u-blox.com 
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